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March 11, 1983

Michael S, Miller, Esq.
Kirkpatrick, Lockhart, Hill
Christopher & Phillips

1900 M Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20036

In the Matter of
Long Island Lighting Company
(Shoreham Nuclear Power Station, Unit 1)
Docket No. 50-322 (0L)

Dear Mr. Miller:

Pursuant to your verbal request to Ralph Caruso, I enclosed a copy of a
letter and related attachments from Long Island Lighting Company (M. S.
Pollock) to the NRC staff (H. R. Denton) dated April 19, 1982 (SNRC 689).
This Tetter related to the Teledvne Independent Design Verification for
Shoreham,

As a follow-up to my letter to you dated March 7, 1983, regarding the
document (RFI 5633-28) identified in the footnote on page one of "Attachment
A" to your letter to me dated February 28, 1983, this is to advise that the
above described document is discussed in the letter dated March 4, 1983 from
Teledyne to the Staff which letter I mailed this date to the service list in
this proceeding.

Subsequent correspondence received for the Staff from Teledyne will be
mailed to those persons noted on the service list,

Sincerely,

Bernard M, Bordenick
Counsel for NRC Staff

cc: without Enclosure
T. S. Ellis, III, Esq.
(Hunton & Williams) pDso7
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